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Mr. David Danner				
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW
PO Box 47259
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Subject:  	Cover letter for Tariff No. 5 Revision Replacement Page 2 
DOCKET NO. TC-111191
		d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077
Dear Mr. Danner:
The following document was submitted online including this letter. Mr. Gomez requested that we remove the customers of size section due to concern by Mr. John Cupp from the Consumer Protection department having some issue that could not be resolved prior to the July 28th Open Meeting.  
It is our understanding that our current tariff revision with this section removed will be on the consent agenda for the July meeting.  We will re-submit our customer of size section in August and would expect that staff has a decision on wording very shortly since it has been 3 weeks since this change was originally submitted.
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This is a replacement page 2 only. DO NOT RE-DOCKET

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,


John J. Solin
President
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle
PO Box 2895
Oak Harbor, WA  98277

360-679-4003 Phone
360-323-8894 Fax
